## Abstract Submission Deadline Extended to June 28th, 2010 Oral/Poster Prizes & Travel Grants New ENEA 2010 Website Congress ENEA Membership Special Offer



Dear Colleague,

I am writing to you to provide you with a news update on the ENEA2 2010 Congress to be held between the 22<sup>nd</sup> and the 25<sup>th</sup> of September 2010.

In order to facilitate the submission of abstracts, the Local Organising Committee has decided to **extend the deadline until midnight JUNE 28<sup>th</sup>**, **2010**. This extension of 4 more weeks will not be extended further and provides everyone with ample time to complete the online submission. To begin the process, please go to <a href="www.enea2010.org">www.enea2010.org</a>. This new website hosts a registration module that allows you to register to the congress, book your accommodation, pay online or with a bank transfer, generate invoices and select a social program if you wish to enjoy the Belgian culture during your free time.

As an additional incentive to submit your data, ENEA has a series of travel awards and prizes related to presentations at ENEA 2010:

- Best oral presentation: clinical (1000€)
- Best oral presentation: basic science (1000€)
- Best poster presentation: clinical (500€)
- Best poster presentation: basic science (500€)
- 10 travel grants of 300€ each

The Local Organizing and Program Committees have been hard at work and we are now putting the final touches in place about the Congress and the Scientific Program. I believe that the Program is dynamic, exciting and informative and will appeal to you all; indeed I think that there will be many opportunities to contribute expertise while also learning something new.

One vital element of the Congress and Scientific Program is the communication of your newest results via Oral and Poster Presentations. At ENEA 2010 we are focusing on having a wide range of presentations in Neuroendocrinology and its related fields. So as ENEA Members, we are looking for your close and active collaboration in submitting interesting data.

Also we would urge more senior academic and clinical Members to encourage their residents and younger colleagues to submit interesting data, including clinical case reports. It is an excellent opportunity to gain experience and begin the vital process of scientific and professional networking. Many life-long collaborations begin with a simple discussion at a poster!

Finally, please keep in mind that existing ENEA members will benefit from a discounted fee to attend the conference. Non-ENEA members that sign up for and attend the congress in Liège will enjoy a complimentary one-year membership of the ENEA. This offer has been designed to help stimulate your non-Member colleagues to begin their activity in ENEA, and there is no better way to do this than by active scientific participation by presenting data at the ENEA 2010 Congress.

I hope that you will attend the ENEA 2010 Congress and submit your scientific results. Your collaboration is most welcome, and we look forward to you joining the ENEA and enjoying the ENEA 2010 Congress together in Liège this September.

With best regards,

Professor A. BECKERS
President of the ENEA meeting 2010 / Secretary of the ENEA
Department of Endocrinology CHU de Liège,
Domaine Universitaire du Sart-Tilman
4000 LIEGE - BELGIUM

Tél: +32/4/366.70.83 or 84 Fax: +32/4/366.72.61

e-mail: albert.beckers@chu.ulg.ac.be

Congress Secretariat
MindStream International
Avenue Vésale 8c
B-1300 Wavre - Belgium
Phone: +32.(0)10.22.40.83
Fax: +32.(0)10.24.70.48
secretariat@enea2010.org
http://www.mindstream.be